
December 5, 1989* *
,

.

Docket No S'-2430

Dr. A. G. Johnson, Director
Radiation Center
Oregon State University
Corvallis, Oregon 97331

Dear Dr. Johnson:

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN FOR THE OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY
TRIGA REACTOR

The staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Consnission (NRC) has completed its review
and evaluation of changes to the Oregon State University TRIGA Reactor (OSTR)
Emergency Response Plan that you submitted on November 6,1989 in compliance
with10CFR50.54(q). The changes were reviewed against 10 CFR 50.54(q).

Based on its review, the staff concludes that the changes to the OSTR Emergency
Response Plan maintains compliance with 10 CFR 50, Appendix E. We have
determined that the changes do not decrease the effectiveness of your approved
plan, and are, therefore, acceptable.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 492-1121.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Alexander Adams, Jr., Project Manager
Non-Power Reactor, Decounissioning and

Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

.

cc: See next page
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Docket No.-50-243 j
l

Dr. A. G. Johnson, Director )
-Radiation Center |
Oregon State University 1

Corvallis, Oregon 97331 J

Dear Dr. Johnson:

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN FOR THE OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY
TRIGA REACTOR |

The staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its review
and evaluation of changes to the Oregon State University TRIGA Reactor (OSTR)
Emergency Response Plan that you submitted on November 6,1989 in compliance j
with 10 CFR 50.54(q). The changes were reviewed against 10 CFR 50.54(q). )

| Based on its review, the staff concludes that the changes to the OSTR Emergency
Response Plan _ maintains compliance with 10 CFR 50 Appendix E. We have l

determined that the changes do not decrease the effectiveness of your approved ;

plan, and are, therefore, acceptable. 1

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 492-1121. i

i

Sincerely, ;

Alexander Adams, Jr., P ect Manager
'

Non-Power Reactor, Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Directorate

|

Division of Reactor Projects - III, l

IV, Y and Special Projects )
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

;
,

cc: See next page
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Docket No. 50-243' Oregon State University

cc:- Mayor of the City of Corvallis
Corvallis, Oregon 97331 .

!

M. W. Alsworth
Oregon Department of Energy ,

625 Marion Street, NE
!Salem, Oregon 97310
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